Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are delighted that the boys are taking home their free Christmas card sample from
Christmas Cards for Schools today. You will also receive a message by SMS with a link to
the Aladdin payment.

TWO WAYS TO ORDER
1. Please click on the link in the text message to purchase your cards electronically. A
pack of 10 cards costs €8. The online order form allows you to order more packs if
you wish i.e. €8 for one pack, €16 for two packs etc. If you use the Aladdin payment,

there is no need to return any forms/envelopes to the school.

2. If you wish to pay by cash, please go to the school office with an envelope containing
the correct money and there will be a form there for you to fill in.

If you have any corrections to how your child's name appears on their card please
contact the office.

Last orders
Please note that we are working on a very strict return date.

Last orders need to be received by 3pm on Wednesday, 24th November, please.
Unfortunately, the company cannot accept late orders after this date.

Thank you so much to all the teachers for facilitating the art classes for the boys and to
Jennie O’Farrell in particular for coordinating this project. Thank you also to Geraldine and

Edilene in the office for all the associated admin - your help is very much appreciated.

We hope many of you will take up this opportunity and enjoy sharing your boy’s artwork with
friends and family this Christmas.

With thanks,

Rebecca Lenehan
On behalf of Parent Association



